
 

Rescheduling: 

You may reschedule up to four (4) business days in advance of your testing appointment. Rescheduling 

requests are not accepted within four (4) business days of your scheduled testing appointment. The 

reschedule request must be submitted through Scantron's online scheduling system. A fee will apply; 

the fee must be paid online (Visa or MasterCard by secure e-commerce) at the time of the request. 

Please see your Notice to Schedule (NTS) email for more information. 


